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CITY OF NATIONAL CITY
MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 25, 2022

TO: Brad Raulston, City Manager -
FROM: Lourdes Silva, Interim Human Resources DireW A%/

SUBJECT: EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER PROGRAM

The Employee Recognition Program communicates the City’s appreciation for outstanding
performance. In doing so, it recognizes employees who maintain high standards of personal
conduct and make significant contributions to the workplace and community.

The employee to be recognized for the 3" Quarter of calendar year 2022 is:

Eddie Sanchez, Fire Inspector

By copy of this memo, the employee is invited to attend the Council meeting on Tuesday,
September 20, 2022 to be recognized for his achievement and service.

Attachment

cc: Eddie Sanchez
Robert Hernandez, Battalion Chief/Acting Fire Chief
Robert Drew, Deputy Fire Marshall
Mayor’s Confidential Assistant
Human Resources — Office File
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Performance Recognition Program

Date: August 23, 2022

Submitter: Deputy Fire Marshal Bob Drew

Employee: Inspector Eddie Sanchez

Approved: Battalion Chief R. Hernandez/Acting Fire Chief

Program Selection Committee,

I would like to nominate Eduardo “Eddie” Sanchez for the Employee of the Quarter.

Eddie is a Sweetwater High School graduate and started his career with the National City
Fire Department as a Reserve Fire Inspector on April 2007 while working as a Hot Shot
for the US Forrest Service. He was hired as a full-time limited term Fire Inspector on
September 2011 and became a permanent employee on May 2013.

While completing his duties as a Fire Inspector, Eddie has shown great customer service
skills working with the schools, businesses and citizens throughout our community.
Eddie administers the Juvenile Fire Setter (JFS) Program and works with at risk youth
from National City. National City Fire Dept. has had the only JFS program for a number
of years in San Diego County and Eddie was successful in bringing the National Fire
Academy JFS trainings to the San Diego area for other jurisdictions to take part in.

Eddie continues to work with the school districts to complete the annual fire inspections
on a yearly basis and works with National City’s large special “TUP” events. He has
spent many hours on training other Reserve Fire Inspectors with our city, 3 of which have



been hired with other cities in the last few years. During the COVID-19 epidemic, Eddie
was instrumental in the management of the Cares Task Force, while working to get the
ever changing regulations out to our business community. Eddie has been quick to take
an active leadership role with the new business license program HDL, providing day to
day comments on the process and how to better serve our citizens. It is with great pride
and pleasure that we congratulate Eddie on his active and never ending job to always
want the best for our customers and citizens of National City.




